PVHSBC 6/6/12 JUNE MEETING MINUTES

President Opening Remarks: Mike Parrotta

Approval of May Meeting Minutes

Treasurer's Report: Stacey DeMasi

Profit and Loss for the general fund to date is around 37,000 with 12,000 to athletic and 25,000 to director.

Athletic Director Report: Gene Baker

Thank you for a tremendous year. All sports did well. The baseball team came in second place in the state. We are also in the running for the title of Program of Excellence and will know soon.

New Business:

Tutoring club came by and is still trying to set up a date for Ponte Vedra to take the SAT. Emails are going out to all students. The owner told all how successful it was at Nease. A new fund raising idea came up called Tailgator Toby. They are a local company who make barbeque. They will provide BBQ to tailgate parties and any fundraisers. They provide everything, including advertisements with a nice cut going back to the sport.

Old Business:

Sharkfest was a great success. The gross was \$50,000 with a net of \$46,000. We are already planning for next year.

Bill Freeman has graciously stepped up to volunteer to speak at each sports' first meeting to explain the importance of the Booster Club to its parents. It was also discussed at the meeting the importance of keeping the Booster Club strong. All positions are available, including President and Treasurer. Please consider stepping up for these sports. The strength of our school sports depends on it.

Mary Derrico will be the new membership director.